
 

 

Bus Priority 
Improvements 

 

Closure of the northbound bus 
stop on Station Way (Station 
Layby), Colchester 
 

10 November – mid December 2014 
 

Due to bus priority improvements, North Station Layby 
will be closed between the above dates.  
 

Please see attached map for details of alternative stops 
located at the north side Station forecourt, Bruff Close, 
Mile End Road and Bergholt Road. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Contact:  Essex County Council – 0845 603 7631    


